
Addendum 1 – Bid 25273 

Petite Lake Road Pump Station Bubbler Replacement 

1. The attached photo was taken from an old plan sheet (Northwest Regional Sewer 
Project W/D Custom Bubbltron Control) within the Autocon Panel during the pre-bid 
conference and site visit on Tuesday, September 2, 2025. 

 

2. While viewing the wet well location at the Petite Lake Pump Station during the pre-
bid conference and site visit on Tuesday, September 2, 2025, it was noted that 
access to the western wet well may be limited due to the placement of the existing 
odor control piping, which is to remain. The Bidding Plans (Lake County Department 
of Public Works Petite Lake Road Bubbler Replacement, prepared by Christopher B. 
Burke Engineering Ltd., dated August 8, 2025) indicate that the locations of the 
transducers and float are to be coordinated with County Operations (refer to Sheet 4 
of 7 of the Bidding Plans). During the meeting, County Operations noted that, 
specifically for the western wet well, the transducers/floats should likely be placed 
on the northern side of the wet well. Please note that final placement should still be 
coordinated with our Operations team during construction. 


